
Parish Staff 
Pastor:   Rev. Agustin Guzman, C.O. 
       803-627-5297, Cell Phone 
Deacons:   Deacon John Hall 
   Deacon Andrew J. Fatovic 
Pastoral 
Assistant:  Brother John Kummer, C.O.  
Secretary:   Wendy Mason (M/T/W) 
Bookkeeper:   Ricki Alley (Th/F) 
Director of 
Religious Ed.:  Joanne Kazista 
Youth Minister: Julie Hall 
 

Under the Administration of the Rock Hill Oratory 
The Rock Hill Oratory Phone:  803-327-2097 
The Rock Hill Oratory Website: www.rockhilloratory.net 

Celebration of the Eucharist  
Saturday Vigil Mass: 5:00 pm 
Sunday Mass:  8:00 am & 11:00 am 
Wednesday, Thursday & Friday Mass: 9:30 am 
 

Reconciliation/Confession 
Saturdays:  3:30-4:30 pm or by appointment 

Physical Address: 530 Highway 274 
Mailing Address:  P.O. Box 5443 
   Lake Wylie, SC  29710 
Phone:  (803) 831-9095 
Fax:    (803) 831-6042 
Email:    allsaintsparish@bellsouth.net 
Website:  www.allsaintslakewylie.com 
 

Church Office Hours 
9:00 am to 3:00 pm Monday-Friday 

All Saints Catholic Church 



All Saints’ Parish Committees  
 

Adult Senior Fellowship Peggy Hamilton..701-7334 
Altar Servers, Deacon Andy..……..…...…....675-6175 
Annulments, Rita Kincaid ………….….704-907-3607 
Bereavement Ministry, Joan Epping……….831-8060 
  (Grief Share)  Charlene Horgan….…...704-517-9193 
Boy Scouts, Charles Floyd…………..……...222-0118 
Employment Search Ministry, Lou Foery ..627-4743 
Building Maintenance, Jim Tully..………..831-8256 
Bulletin, Wendy Mason.…………………....831-9095 
Catholic Faith Study, Jon and Pat Varvel . .831-8247 
Children’s Choir Vivian Peralta-Mesa 704-910-7942 
Choir (Saturday), Kaye Lewis……..……….831-1983 
Choir (Sunday), Cecilia Carlson………..….389-3233 
Faith Formation, Joanne Kazista..…….803-367-3299 
Finance Council, Jerry Epping………. …...831-6838 
Flowers & Plants, Lucy Quigg .................... 831-0947 
Friends of the Oratory, Jon Varvel ............. 831-8247  
Historian, Carmen Quesada ........................ 746-5373 
Hospice, Mary Doyle……………………….831-8213 
Kitchen, Rich and Sue Kruger………...847-878-9725 
Knights of Columbus, Rick Engel……980-219-8949 
Landscaping, Jim Tully ................................ 831-8256 
Legion of Mary, Janie Davis ………….803-412-2708 
Martha's & Mary's, Peggy Burley ........ 803-701-7558 
Men’s Club, Kirk Bumber……………..803-619-4188 
Newcomers,  Mary Long………………….. 746-5881 
Parish Council, Fr. Agustin Guzman ......... 831-9095 
Parish Nurse, Madelyn Pazicni……………627-5486 
Prayer Shawl, Kathy Rapp .......................... 684-7852 
Prayer Angels, Carla Cullon ........................ 831-8549 
Ranger Rosary, Vivian Peralta-Mesa...704-910-7942 
Respect for Life, Connor Leahy……………746-5545 
RCIA, Brother John Kummer…………803-493-3901 
Sacristy, Margaret McBeth ........................... 831-1381 
Safe Environment, Joanne Kazista.............. 831-2033 
Sec. Franciscan Order, Len Diaddario 704-497-4658 
Wedding Coordinator, Ricki Alley………..831-2063 
Women’s Org., Melinda Bumber……  803-619-4188 

  Youth Ministry/ 
Young Adult,  Julie Hall………………803-831-9095 

The Week Ahead: 
Saturday 6/10, Weekday 
10:00 am—5:00 pm  Parish Family Festival 
No Confessions 
4:30 pm Rosary 
6:00 pm Mass For the intentions of Jack Hunter  
  Redmond and family 
Seminary Collection/ Holy Ground Fund 

Sunday 6/11, THE MOST HOLY TRINITY 
8:00 am Mass + Pro Populo 
9:30 am Faith Study 
11:00 am Mass + Frances Romanowski  
1:00 pm—4:00pm Renewal of Hope Luncheon 
Seminary Collection/ Holy Ground Fund 

Monday 6/12, Weekday 
7:00 pm Legion of Mary 
7:30 pm Boy Scouts 
Tuesday 6/13, Saint Anthony of Padua, Priest,  
  Doctor of the Church 
5:00 pm Legion of Mary Rosary 
6:00 pm Knights of Columbus Officers  
Wednesday 6/14, Weekday 
9:30 am Mass + Veronica MacKenzie 
10:00 am Ranger Rosary 
Thursday 6/15, Weekday 
9:30 am Mass + Edward Rauch 
3:30 pm Choir Practice  
7:00 pm Bereavement 
7:00 pm  K of C Octoberfest Meeting 
Friday 6/16, Weekday 
9:30 am Mass + Lois McGrade 
7:00 pm Movie Night 
Saturday 6/17, Weekday 
12:00 pm Ciavardini Baptism 
3:30 pm Confessions 
4:30 pm Rosary 
5:00 pm Mass + Bernice Heede 
All Saints Charities 

FOOD DRIVE    
Sunday 6/18, THE MOST HOLY BODY AND  
  BLOOD OF CHRIST 
8:00 am Mass + Pro Populo 
9:30 am Faith Study 
11:00 am Mass + Maurice Gagne and Karl Johnson  
All Saints Charities 

FOOD DRIVE 

UPCOMING COLLECTIONS 
 

June 24-25 Holy Father (Peter’s Pence) 
July 1-2 Friends of the Oratory/Building Fund 
July 8-9 All Saints Charities 
July 15-16 Infirm Priests 
July22-23 OPEN   
July 29-30 OPEN  

OPEN WEEKDENDS 
     August 26-27           September 16-17 
     October 14-15           October 28-29 
     November 25-26              December 23-24 
     December 30-31 

In the near future we will be starting a Mothers of Preschoolers support group ministry.   
Watch and wait for future details. 



 
 
 
 

KINDERGARTEN FAITH FORMATION 
 

This September we will be starting a Kindergarten 
Faith Formation class.  Since this is the first year we 
are implementing this class I have limited the number 
of students to 12.  They must be starting kindergarten 
in the district school system this year.  Any questions 
and/or concerns, please contact Joanne Kazista, DRE 
at faith-formation@bell south.net or the Parish office at  
803-831-9095 Ext. 104.  Registrations start July 1st.   

ADORATION OF THE          
BLESSED SACRAMENT 
All parishioners are invited to 
join our Youth Groups on June 
21st at 7 pm for Adoration and     
Benediction of the Blessed     
Sacrament with a talk from     
Fr. Agustin. Youths going into 
grades 6-12 are invited to  
dinner and fellowship at 6 pm  
in the PLC before going into 
Adoration. 

CHRIST RENEWS HIS PARISH  
MEN’S EVENT 

Invest in yourself and our Parish.  Join us for a 
30-hour opportunity to Renew your Faith.        

Experience timely talks given by lay men, small 
group discussion, spiritual growth and          

reflective time in a casual atmosphere.  It is 
great way to meet other men in the Parish.   

You’ll have the chance to celebrate the          
Sacraments of Reconciliation & the Eucharist.  

Food & Beverages will be provided.  Registration 
forms with more details are in the Narthex or 
you can register after all the Masses at the 
CRHP table.  Registration forms must be       

returned to the Parish office by Wed 6/21.   
Thank you! 

June 13th marks the 100th anniversary 
of the second apparition of Our Lady at 
Fatima. The Legion of Mary will be 
leading a rosary on Tuesday, June 
13th at 5:00 pm inside the church. All 
prayer petitions will be taken to the 
shrine in Portugal and will be offered 
with the many pilgrims from all over the world in  
celebrating this centennial event. Join us this Tuesday, 
June 13th, as we band together from the four corners of 
the earth to raise our united voice to heaven in reciting 
the rosary. 
 
Peter Dell’Accio from the Knights of Columbus will 
be sharing his book The Rosary - The Hard Way:  
Growing in Love, Devotion and  Holiness. 
 
Our Lady has urged us to pray the Rosary, which is our 
greatest weapon in times of trouble, and this is a  
wonderful opportunity to follow her advice. Even 
Blessed Pope Pius IX once said, "Give me an army 
praying the Rosary and I will conquer the world!"   
So, we are inviting everyone and their families to  
come join us in prayer. This is also an occasion for 
families to spend time praying together. After all:  

 
"A family that prays together stays together." 

Your Opinion Matters! 
 

A huge thanks to everyone 
who has already taken the 
time to fill in our electronic 
survey! This is the last weekend that the 
electronic survey will be available on our 
website.  The results of the survey will be 
used to determine the direction of our     
parish as we continue to grow and develop.  
You’ll notice the questions are asked about 
all aspects of parish life and our church.  
The survey is anonymous so please share 
your thoughts and feelings about Our     
Parish to help shape our future! Surveys 
will be accepted through WEDNESDAY of 
this week! 

Scholarship Awards 
This year’s two scholarship award winners are Mary Ellen Graebner and Mary Olivia Clark.  

Congratulations to both of them!  We thank all applicants for their interest and we 
hope each applies again next year.  The committee was impressed with all of the 
applications and the decision was not an easy one.  Our prayers and best wishes 

are with all of our youth as they pursue their academic studies. 



Collection for the 6/04/2017 Weekend 

Offertory...……...............………………....$12,069.13 
Friends of the Oratory..……….…......….….$2,539.00 
All Saints Charities…...…...........…………….$233.00 
Building Fund.....…...…..….………….........$1,815.45 
Saints Alive ………………………….………$275.00 
Votive Candles..…………......…….……...…...$94.00 
Holy Ground…………………………...………$21.00 
Families in Need………………………………$22500 

... 

Adults:  757     Children:  101  
Total Attendance:  858  

The flowers on the altar this  
weekend were donated by 

Melinda Lownds 
In memory of  

Jamie and Antonia Martell 

Online Giving for the Month of May 

Offertory...…….................………………....$6,985.00 
Friends of the Oratory..……….…….....….….$498.00 
All Saints Charities…...…...........…………….$327.00 
Building Fund.....…...…...…...………….........$460.00 
Saints Alive ………...……………...….………$95.00 

There truly is a free lunch! 
RENEWAL OF HOPE LUNCHEON 

ASWO WOULD LIKE TO INVITE EVERYONE TO OUR END OF YEAR CHARITY LUNCHEON  
JUNE 11, 2017  1-4 p.m. IN THE PARISH LIFE CENTER HONORING: 

 Safe Passage 
 A non-profit providing trauma informed services to victims of domestic violence, sexual assault  

and child abuse in York, Chester, Lancaster and Union Counties. 
PLEASE BE OUR GUEST 

Learn about the wonderful work being done by this non-profit. There will be a quiche, salad 
bar, dessert and beverages donated by the ASWO. Door prizes-raffles-goody bags. If you 

would like to make a donation Safe Passage is in need of  
Shelter Needs 

Laundry detergent, Dishwashing Liquid, Cleaning Supplies ,New Bath and Kitchen Towels 
New undergarments XL, socks 

Toilet Paper/Paper Towels 
Gift Cards-For staff use to purchase needs not covered by donations 

Copy Paper-office supplies and printing services 
Diapers 

Baby Supplies (bottles, wipes, pacifiers, new clothing) 
Child Advocacy Center Needs: 

New toys 
Small figurines (super heroes, trucks, emergency service figures, etc.) 

Family DVD's for Children 
No coloring books or stuffed animals at this time 

 
Please become the "SUPER HEROES" to this worthwhile cause 

There will be a collection box on Saturday and Sunday  
Thank you. 

 

TODAY'S READINGS 
First Reading -- The LORD, merciful and gracious, 
rich in kindness and faithfulness  
(Exodus 34:4b-6, 8-9). 
Psalm -- Glory and praise for ever! (Daniel 3). 
Second Reading -- Brothers and sisters, rejoice. Live 
with one another in peace, and 
the God of peace will be with 
you (2 Corinthians 13:11-13). 
Gospel -- God did not send the 
Son to condemn the world, but 
to give it abundant life  
(John 3:16-18).  



SACRAMENTS 
Baptism: The celebration of Baptism is a moment of Grace for those to be baptized, for their families, and for the entire Parish Community.  
Preparation class is held the last Tuesday of each month at 7pm. Please call the office to RSVP. A Parish is a certain community of the Christian 
faithful stably constituted in a particular church, whose pastoral care is entrusted to a pastor (Code of Canon Law #515). Therefore, it is  
important for parishioners to register for contact and pastoral reasons. You must have a sponsor letter from the parish in which each of the  
godparents reside. A godparent must have received the sacraments of Baptism, Penance, Holy Communion and, if married, have been married in 
the Catholic Church. 
Marriage: Couples planning to be married must see a priest at least six months prior to the planned marriage. Couples seeking to be married at 
All Saints need to fulfill the All Saints pre-marriage process. The Wedding Coordinator and/or the Pastor will provide the couple with the guidelines 
and secure the date and time of the wedding.  Do not set a date in advance until you have spoken to the pastor. 
Anointing of the Sick: Please call the Parish Office if you or a member of your family need the Sacrament of Anointing. 
After Hours Sick Calls: In case of serious illness after hours, please call 803-627-5297 and leave a message. Messages are checked regularly. 

Can you imagine a world where curious kids become 
hands-on inventors who discover they’re lovingly 
crafted by God? That’s what is going to happen this 
summer here at All Saints during Vacation Bible 
School! Drop off your child's registration and  
payment to the Parish Life Center anytime so your 
child can join in the fun! If you have 
any questions please contact Julie 
Hall at 803-831-9095 or  
allsaintsyouth16@gmail.com.  

Catechist and Assistants Needed 
 
Anyone interested in becoming a Catechist or 
an assistant, please contact Joanne Kazista, 
DRE.  The role of a Catholic catechist is to 
catechize (TEACH) the Faith of the Catholic 
Church by word of mouth.  Catechists have an 
important role.  Age appropriate religious 
education texts and materials are used for  
instruction in addition to the Catechism of the 
Catholic Church.  It is a rewarding experience 
where you get to teach your Faith plus learn 
more about it.  Most important of all is  
watching the children and youth participate 
and experience their Faith during Mass and 
the Sacraments. 

CLOW  Children’s Liturgy of the Word 
 
 

We plan to continue this program  
in the fall when Faith Formation  
convenes in September.  In order to 
implement this Formation Program, 
we are in need of more adult  

leaders.  It is a rewarding experience; so if you are 
interested, please contact Joanne Kazista, DRE. 

Middle School Youth Group 
Upcoming date: 

June 21 
 
 

High School Youth Group 
Upcoming date:  

June 21 
 

Contact Julie Hall for more info  
803-831-9095 or allsaintsyouth16@gmail.com  

Youth Group News 
CHILDREN’S SUMMER MOVIE NIGHTS 

Age appropriate films  
Friday nights from 7 pm to 9 pm on: 

June 16, June 30, July 14, July 28 and Aug. 11 
 

Contact Joanne Kazista for  
Information at 

 803-367-3299 or  
faith-formation@bellsouth.net 

Faith Formation News 

 

Food for Families  

The All Saints council of the Knights of       
Columbus is sponsoring a food drive as part 
of their Food for Families Program. This 
month the Clover Area Assistance Center 
(CAAC) is in need of: soup, rice, rice mixes, 
pasta, canned vegetables, and canned meats.  
Any other non-perishable items will be       
appreciated and used. These will be             
distributed to needy families in our           
community. Collection boxes will be present 
in the rear of the church before the Masses 
on June 17th and 18th. Your generous         
donations for May resulted in 310# of food 
collected.  Please give what you can! 


